
Who: WCHS JROTC

What: Military Ball

Where: The Silo 
Event Center

When: 26 FEB 2022

Why: Come together 
as a program and 
celebrate our 
experiences and 
achievements during 
the school year.

On 26 February 2022, the West Creek Army JROTC Cadets conducted their annual Military Ball at the Silo Event Center.  This is a formal 
event requiring all Cadets and guests to look their best.  The Military Ball is planned, coordinated and conducted by the Cadet Regiment 
Staff and once again our Cadets did an amazing job in creating a memorable event for those in attendance.  We had the opportunity to 

have four former Cadets as our guest speakers.  Our guest speakers provided information about their transitions from high school to 
college, the military and the work force and then interacted throughout the evening with current Cadets providing valuable mentorship.
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